
Date: 9th December 2024 

Contact: Caroline Harbour 

Tel No: 0116 275 0555 

Email:  parking@blaby.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
THE DISTRICT OF BLABY (OFF STREET PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2024 
 
In accordance with powers given under Sections 32, 33, 35, 35a and 38 of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and Parts I, III, IV, V and VI of Schedule 9 to the Act, the 
Traffic Management Act 2004, all regulations and Orders conferred by the 2004 Act 
and of all other enabling powers, I am writing to inform you of Blaby District Council’s 
notice to introduce The District of Blaby (Off-Street Parking Places) Order 2024. This 
Order will replace The District of Blaby (Off-Street Parking Places) Order 2022.  
 
The following document is enclosed for your information:- 
 
(i)      Notice of Making 2024             
 
Full details of the changes along with a copy of the Order can be viewed on the 
Blaby District Council website at https://www.blaby.gov.uk/media/bxqdb3d4/notice-
of-making-full-the-district-of-blaby-off-street-parking-places-order-2024.pdf 
 
The Order will come into force on Wednesday 15 January 2025. If any person 
wishes to question the validity of the Order or any of its provisions on the grounds 
that it or they are not within the powers conferred by the 1984 Act or that any 
requirement of the Act or any instrument made under the Act has not been complied 
with, that person may, within 6 weeks from the date on which the Order was made, 
apply for that purpose to the High Court. For further information please contact 
Caroline Harbour, Environmental Health, Housing & Community Services Group 
Manager on the telephone number or e-mail address on this letterhead. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Caroline Harbour 

 
Caroline Harbour 
Group Manager, Environmental Health, Housing & Community Services 

Blaby District Council Council Offices Desford Road Narborough Leicester LE19 2EP 

Telephone: 0116 275 0555  Minicom: 0116 284 9786 Web: www.blaby.gov.uk 


